
From: kerryw@pocketmail.com.au
Sent: Monday, 30 July 2001 7:55 PM
To: ecita.sen@aph.gov.au
Subject: ABC Board Appointments

I am appalled at recent behaviour of the ABC Board. It is so obviously partisan that the
ABC is rapidly losing whatever independence it has left.

I urge the Senate Committee to facilitate an infrastructure that will allow Board members
to be appointed on merit only and with a proven commitment to public broadcasting and
the independence of the ABC.

Remember  the people of Australia have elected you to serve our country - not to rule it.

K. Walker




